
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of School Property Conveyance 
By the State of Alaska, Department of Education & Early Development to the  

Kuspuk School District 
Aniak Elementary School Site 

Pursuant to AS 14.08.101(8) and AS 14.08.151(b), the Department of Education & 
Early Development intends to transfer its ownership of all land and structures, 
including the Auntie Mary Nicoli Elementary School, located within Lot 3B, Block 5, 
USS 3093 A and B, in Aniak, Alaska, to the Kuspuk School District. 

Public comments on this proposed action must be received by 4 p.m. on December 30, 
2020, and directed to the Alaska Department of Education & Early Development, 
Finance & Support Services, Attn: Lori Weed, PO Box 110500, Juneau, AK 99811.  
Comments or questions can be directed to Lori Weed at (907) 465-2785 or 
Lori.Weed@alaska.gov.   

 



 


